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Memo

To: Connecticut Council on Environmental Quality, Environmental Monitor
Fro%ﬁ%uzicka, Director, CTDEEP, Water Planning and Management Division
CC L},nda Brunza, Environmental Analyst 2

Date: January 23, 2019

Re: Post-Scoping Notice for Wastewater Facilities Plan for the Town of Fairfield

Attached please find the Environmental Assessment Summary for the above referenced
project. Scoping for the project began on November 7, 2017 and ended on December 7, 2017.

The Department of Energy and Environmental Protection received comments from the Office
of Policy and Management (OPM). A copy of OPM'’s letter and DEEP’s response is attached.

Based on CTDEEP’s environmental assessment, it is recommended that an Environmental
Impact Evaluation (EIE) is not warranted for this project, and that a post-scoping notice to that
effect be prepared. Should you have any questions, please contact Ann Straut of my staff at
860-424-3137 or ann.straut@ct.gov.



